
 
 
 
 
 
From:  Steven Goodwill   
To:  James.Farr@qwest.com   
Date:  8/5/2006 10:47:16 AM   
Subject: Re: Utah McLeod Complaint Proceeding - Docket No.06-2249-01   

Sounds good.  Thanks.   

Steven F. Goodwill   
Administrative Law Judge   
Public Service Commission   
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor   
Salt Lake City, UT 841 11   
(801 ) 530-6709   
>>> "Farr, James" <James.Farr@qwest.com> 08/04/06 3:18 PM >>>   

Judge Goodwill,   

As we discussed this afternoon, the following outlines the proposed  
schedule changes as agreed upon between the parties:   

On Monday, August 7, McLeod will file additional information (sections   
from the Arizona transcript).   

On Wednesday, August 9, Qwest and McLeod will file the reply briefs.   

Thanks,   

Jim Farr   

This communication is the property of Qwest and may contain confidential or   
privileged information. Unauthorized use of this communication is strictly   
prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you have received this communication   
in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and destroy   
all copies of the communication and any attachments.   
 
CC:  gregkopta@dwt.com,Lisa.Anderl@qwest.com   


